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Parents and carers, 

 
We have recently launched Google Classroom at Primrose Hill School and the children are 
already enjoying it as a way of supplementing their learning in the classroom. The children are 
sharing ideas, receiving home learning, visiting websites and finishing projects started at school. 

 

I would like to invite you to a discussion about Google Classroom. I will be holding two sessions 
on the following dates: 

 

Key Stage 1 parents: Friday, June 12th, 3:00pm. 

Key Stage 2 parents: Friday, June 19th, 3:00pm. 

 

I will introduce how it works and how it has already been a very successful resource for the 
children at Primrose Hill. It will be a chance for you to ask questions about Google Classroom, but 
also the other online resources the children can use at home, including Purple Mash, Google 
Drive, email and advice on e-safety. 

 

I look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Beeton, 

Computing Leader of Learning 

 

 

 


